
Congratulations 
Lilly Pader 

 
The Board of Education thanks you for your 

commitment to attending School Board 
meetings throughout this school year and for 

representing your student body.  Your 
dedication is noticed and appreciated!  

 
We look forward to having you join us again 

next school year!  


